June 16, 2022

High Bridge School District
40 Fairview Avenue
High Bridge, NJ, 08829

Dear Dr. Hobaugh,

Please accept this letter as formal notice of my resignation as Special Education
Teacher at High Bridge Middle School.

The administration and teaching staff have been very supportive during my brief
employment with the school district.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Sincerely,
Jodie King



